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PARENT COUNCIL AGM 

To be rearranged 

S4 – S6 TRACKING REPORT 1 

w/b 19th September 

SENIOR PHASE                              

INFORMATION EVENING 

Change of date -                         

Wednesday 21st September 

S3 PARENT / CARER CONTACT 

EVENING 

Wednesday 28th September  

S2 PARENT / CARER CONTACT 

EVENING 
Tuesday 4th October  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 
 

School Closure Days due to strike action 

 
All Dundee City Schools will be closed on Wed 7th – Friday 9th 
September due to planned industrial action. 
 
A letter, issued to all families yesterday, explain more details can be 
found by clicking on the following link: 
 

http://harrisacademy.ea.dundeecity.sch.uk/letter-to-parents-
carers-industrial-action-pf.pdf 
 
I am working my colleagues to ensure suitable online resources are 
available for all young people over the three days.  On Monday, I will 
write to you, confirming our approach. 
 
 
 
Parent Council AGM and Meeting 

 
Due to the news of the planned industrial action (noted above), this 
week’s Parent Council meeting has again been postponed. 
 
The Chairperson and the other Office bearers will discuss alternative 
dates.  As soon as I am aware of the revised date, I will communicate 
this with all parents / carers. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

http://harrisacademy.ea.dundeecity.sch.uk/letter-to-parents-carers-industrial-action-pf.pdf
http://harrisacademy.ea.dundeecity.sch.uk/letter-to-parents-carers-industrial-action-pf.pdf
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Your Police Survey 

 
  

Police Scotland are keen to gain the views of young people to 
inform their Local Policing Plan for 2023-26.  To do so, our young 
people can scan the QR code below. 
  

  

 

 
 

 
 
 

Can you help?  National 4/5 Early Learning and Childcare 

 
Our N4 / 5 Early Learning and Childcare pupils are studying a Skills for Work course that 
involves them developing a knowledge of Child Development whilst also gaining real life work 
experience opportunities within childcare settings.  As part of the course we require the pupils to 
plan play activities and begin to develop skills to promote literacy in early years.   
 
If any families have the following items at home that they no longer require, then they can be 
handed into the Home Economics Department and will be put to great use with our young 
people. 
 
•             Hama beads  
•             Lego & Duplo Bricks 
•             Children’s books – all ages and stages 
•             Jigsaw puzzles – all ages and stages 
•             Children’s board games 
•             Baby and toddler toys 
 
Thanks  
The Home Economics Department 
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Dates for your diary 

 
We have added a document to the front page of our website that will hopefully be of use 
to you in relation to our events over the course of the school session. 
 
Click on the snapshot of the document to take you to the full-size version on our website. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Barry Millar 
Head Teacher 

http://harrisacademy.ea.dundeecity.sch.uk/school-calendar-2022.pdf

